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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB
MINUTES OF THE AGM HELD 31st MAY 2001

See attached list - 19 members present.
S. Round and D. Bidwell

The Chairman Neil Hodson opened the meeting and the Minutes of the
last AGM were duly read. Proposed by Lee Ball and seconded by
Craig Merry.

No matters arising
CHAIRMAN'S REPORT -

SECRETARY'S REPORT - Martin Howes said that he took over the role of Secretary in
1990/91 s a means of trying to put something back into the Club that had given him since the
age of 14 many years of pleasure and enjoyment. But the last 12 months have he said been
extremly arduos possibly the worst season since he became involved. He said he had seen players
leave the Club and possibly the worst management with lack of committment and a lack ot
honesty. He expressed his feelings for the Club and the PFA and said how devastated he was to
learn that a meeting had been set up behind his back in The Dolphin to 'sort out the Football
Cluo'.  So it was with regret that MRH resigned.

The resignation of the Secretary resulted in a 10 min adjournment.
Discussion took place MRH/Mick Pond - MRH agreed to stay on.

TREASURER'S REPORT - Sean Lapper presented the accounts (see
attached). A. Braggins asked about the envelope money stating
that he was not informed that he had won £300, S. Round also won
and was not told. Cheques to be paid at the end

of the meeting. A. Braggins said the whole event was badly run and
lessons should be learnt.

FORMULATION OF CLUB 2001-2002 this was duly proposed by
Gary Fuller and seconded by Lee Ball.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS/Committee

NAME PROPOSED  SECONDED
Mr. S. Newman Mick Pond Adam Witherall
Mr. Norman Blencowe Gary Fuller Craig Merry
Mr. John Christie Gary Fuller Craig Merry
Mick Pond Sean Lapper Keith Fuller
Neil Hodson (Keith Fuller) went to vote all agreed

Martin Howes Mick Pond

Sean Lapper Mick Pond Linda Jarvis
Beth Andrews Steve Finch Linda Jarvis
Bobby Allen Keith Fuller Craig Merry
To be arranged

Mark Bidwell Sean Lapper Gary Fuller
Keith Fuller

J. Boyles en block voting

Dave Chapman 2

A. Braggins 2

S. Finch/M. Ward i
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MINUTES OF THE AGM cont.

ITEM 9:: Adam Witherall proposed that the signing on fee should be £10.00
and the match fee £3.00.
S. Lapper proposed £15.00 signing on and £3.00 match fees
Voting took place and Mr. Lapper won the vote by 7 to 5.
Mark Bidwell proposed that all players sign OSL & BL League forms
and S. Lapper proposed that all players pay when sign on. Seconded
Keith Fuller.
Juniors: A. Braggins proposed £5.00 signing on and £1.00 match fee
This was seconded by Mark Bidwell.

ITEM 10: KIT & EQUIPMENT- to be looked into at committee meeting.
ITEM 11: ANY OTHER BUSINESS:

Mick Pond said he would sort out committee meetings for mid-week and asked if anyone
else would like to join the committee, Gary Fuller, Lee Ball, Craig Merry and Paul Jarvis
put their names forward. Mark Bidwell and Linda Jarvis fundraising committee.

Steve Finch reported from the Mid-Warwks AGM that there were problems at some
matches with parents and supporters. Problems to be addressed.

Mick Pond thanked Paul Jarvis for his hard work in running the boys side this being his
last year. Neil Hodson informed everyone that the cricket season was going to overlap
in the football season also asked if there was going to be a Boxing Day match against
Kings Sutton or a Vets game etc. NH to organise.

Lee Ball asked if a letter could be sent to the OSL regarding Jason Parker's ban for the
season. MRH said he would try to sort.

MRH proposed that all players would pay their own fines direct. This was agreed.

The meeting closed with thanks given from the Chair for attendance.

SIGNED:
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB
MINUTES OF THE MEETING
HELD ON 30-7-02

AGENDA 1.CHAIRMAN 2.APOLOGIES 3.MATTERS ARISING 4.TREASURER
REPORT 5.SECRETARY REPORT 6.KIT & EQUIPMENT 7.FUND RAISING 8.PFA
9.A0B

MEMBERS PRESENT Mick Pond,Martin Howes, Sean Lapper
Keith Fuller,Gary Fuller,Chris Page,Mick Ward,
Steve Finch,Adrian Braggins,Nick Johnson.

APOLOGIES Beth Andrews,Richard McMahan.

CHAIRMAN Mick Pond thanked everyone for attending.He said he had
looked at the accounts,£1200 in bank.
Nick Johnsons world cup compition rasied £100 well done
BBQ Concert £610 profit thanks to every one for help.

Kits ok 1lst team being printed (Alderwood sponsors)
A,0,P.

Nick Johnson informed the committee that Chris Hart had pulledv_c'prﬁaa
out of running the U9s, looking for someone else. i?DDH;}i

Keith Fuller told the committee that his shift pattern at work

was going to change and he would find it very hard

to run the Res,look for someone else. (,iL¢ yyuo
Adrian Braggins Teha il
Nick Johnson
Chis Page
Keith Fuller all said they were in need of new footballs.

Sean Lapper asked everyone to make sure that all recipts were
given to him

Martin Howes said that the insurance would be due soon.
Pitch marking date to be set. SZQ\AZ‘

Nick Johnson asked if we had a fund rasing officer,his wife may
be perpaired to do it sgF YOTR/>
Could we run 6aside tornament sort out with managers
U7s run mini football tornament (one or two in
season) ok
Also that if the Chairman and Secretary were
stepping down next season,we need to start lookig
for replacements.
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB

NEWS LETTER
17" September 2002

Welcome to the 2002/03 Football Season.
Tintend to send out a number of these letters throughout the Season, as communication seems to

be a problem with most clubs and organisations in the village. If you have anything you would
like put in the next letter please let me know.

A reminder to all players that signing on fees should have been paid by now and, if you haven’t
paid, please ensure this is done by the end of September, or you will not be considered for
selection in October until your debts are paid.

Discipline — last year we showed a great improvement on previous years, but early indications
show things are slipping this season. Please remember that the Referee is always correct and will
not change his decision, no matter how bad it is, and arguing, swearing and kicking the ball away
will only result in “YOU” paying a fine, being suspended and disciplinary points against the
club.

Fund Raising — Last season we ran a Football Pontoon and we hope to do the same this year.
The cost is 50p per team per week. If you would like a team please see Lee Ball, Mark Tyler or
your team manger so we can get this running in early October.

If anybody has any other Fund raising ideas please let me know (especially if you would like to
run it).

General — Will all players please remember that putting the equipment away after a game is your
responsibility — if you work together it only takes 5 minutes — if left to the same few people each
week it takes a lot longer and they will soon become annoyed at having to do all the work.

On the Committee side we are still in need of a Vice-Chairman, if anybody is interested then
please let me know.

Although we have only just started this season most of you will be aware that both Martin
Howes and I intend to stand down from our duties at the end of the season. You have 7 months
to sort a new Secretary and Chairman. Please don’t leave it to the last minute — there would be
nothing worse than sitting at the AGM with nobody willing to take the role on.

Social Club — Middleton Social Club needs more support. At present it is just about keeping it’s
head above water. If you can help in anyway then please do so. Stay and have an extra pint after
the game — become a member of the club — have a Saturday or Sunday night’s entertainment.
The main hall holds 150 people and the whole club 200 and is available for hire, at a reasonable
price, for most functions — if you are interested in hiring then give Bev Coleman a ring on 01295
710131. Without the club the whole playing field is in danger, as the rent they pay is a major part
of the Playing Field’s income — please support them whenever you can.

o

Mick Pond
Chairman MCFC
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Middleton Cheney FC

Minutes of meeting held 26.11.02

1. Apologies Martin Howes, Sean Lapper, Dave Chapman
2.Secretary Report — U14’s would be entering the County Cup
3.Treasurers Report - £1237.19 in the bank — no further details available

4. The rest of the meeting took a general view of all items concerned with the football
club, including the following: -

No news on a new Chairman or Secretary for next season. Beth advised that she
would be standing down as Youth Team Secretary.

A member of the youth team’s had fallen over the large roller and Steve asked if this
could be moved — agreed to move this on Saturday morning.

Some of the Youth teams were using Brackley all weather for training on Thursday’s.
Chenderit needed paying before Xmas for training on Tuesday nights.

Adrian asked about more pegs for the goal nets — he would buy his own from the
Outdoor pursuit shop in Banbury.

Nick Johnson left a message to say there would be a Race Night in early January,
details to follow and that the 6-a-side would take place in June.

Chairman’s notes: -

Changing rooms next to the car park not be used on Saturday mornings, and that all
managers ensured that the rooms are cleared and swept when finished with.

All equipment is put away in the shed when finished with, in a neat and tidy fashion
and in the designated places.

Goalposts still need welding — Steve had been unable to find anyone to do this — Mick
would speak to Mark Bidwell to see if his brother could help.

Mick explained that a meeting had taken place with the senior managers, Martin and
Steve (for an un-biased opinion) regarding the Reserve team. There had been a
number of occasion’s when we did not have enough players’ turn-up to play games
and on two occasions have had to call off games because of this (approx fine £50 per
game). After exhausting various options’ it had been decided to continue playing a
Reserve Team, but select only players who would turn-up, irrespective of ability.
Should there still be problems raising a team we would consider withdrawing the
team from the league, depending on the financial penalty’s that would be imposed by
the league.

Mick advised that he had received a request from Alistair Markham for Middleton to
help run a charity game in April / May, to raise funs for Down’s syndrome. Alistair
had arranged for a team from Derby County (to include ex-Middleton player Dick
Pratley) to play a team from Middleton Cheney. All agreed that this was a good idea
and that we would help in any way we could.
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